
ETSU and TN eCampus Partnership Discontinued 

ETSU has informed the Tennessee Board of Regents that ETSU’s participation in the TN eCampus 
collaboration will be terminated as of May 15, 2021. The School of Graduate and Continuing Studies is 
updating the curricula for the online programs that remained, and will launch those updated programs 
through ETSU in the coming months. ETSU will no longer offer courses that were previously part of the 
TN eCampus catalog, although ETSU students may choose to take those courses through other 
Tennessee institutions for transfer credit. 
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